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International Overdose Awareness Day 
Time to remember loved ones and end overdose. 

#ENDOVERDOSE 
 

Join the Grant County Health District and Renew with the support of community leaders, community partners 
and local law enforcement on August 31, 2022 at 4:30pm at the Ephrata Courthouse.  

Ephrata, WA – Local communities in Washington state and around the world are coming together to 

remember those who have died or suffered permanent injury due to drug overdose. 

Observed on the 31st of August every year, International Overdose Awareness Day (IOAD) seeks to create 

better understanding of overdose, remember the people who have lost their lives to drug overdose, 

acknowledge the grief felt by friends and family member left behind, reduce the stigma of drug-related 

deaths, and create change that reduces the harms associated with drug use. 

The Grant County Health District and Renew will be hosting an event at the Ephrata Courthouse on 

Wednesday August 31, 2022.  

At the event there will be:  

• A space to remember those lost to overdose of any substance. You can personalize a white flag if 
you know someone lost to overdose.  

• Purple flags representing those saved with Narcan distributed by our Harm Reduction program.  

• Tools to help prevent substance misuse and overdose including medication lockboxes and access to 
local community resources. 
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• Overdose response training including free Narcan. 

• Community speakers to share with us what’s happening locally and how we can end overdoses in our 
homes and communities. 

 

By participating in this event, the people of Grant County will be joining a global movement for 

understanding, compassion, and change. 

People and communities come together annually to raise awareness of one of the world’s most urgent 

public health crises – one that, unfortunately, is only getting worse. 

Thank you to our community partners, Renew, Hope Source, Moses Lake Community Coalition, Soap Lake 
Prevention Coalition, Advance, and the City of Mattawa for their help to organize this event. Thank you to 
our local law enforcement agencies, Grand Coulee Dam PD, Royal City PD, Moses Lake PD, Ephrata PD, 
Warden PD, Quincy PD, and the Grant County Sheriff's Office, who have committed to raising awareness by 
displaying flags in their communities the week of August 31st.   

 

 
 
 


